
MVHS GRAD
COMMITTEE 
BOTTLE DRIVE

-ON NOVEMBER 6TH THE MVHS GRAD COMMITTEE WILL BE

HOSTING A BOTTLE DRIVE!

- MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE WILL BE GOING AROUND THE

MIRAMICHI AREA  PICKING UP BOTTLES FROM 10AM-2PM.  

 - ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TOWARDS THE MVHS GRAD CLASS

OF 2022.  

-IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CONTACT THE SCHOOL, PLEASE CALL

THE SCHOOL AT 627-4083. 

- IF YOU COULD LEAVE YOUR BOTTLES OUTSIDE FOR US TO PICK

UP, THAT WOULD BE GREAT! 

 








START SAVING YOUR BOTTLES

NOW !

SEE YOU NOVEMBER 6TH !


